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For Your Information . . . 

In the 1938-1939 edition of the University of Nevada catalog you will find, 
among other statements on page 31, the following: 

“1928. Mr. George Wingfield financed the construction of a 

retaining wall back of the Engineering Buildings.” 

In the University of Nevada Bulletin, Vol. 23, No. 1, Biennial Report of 
the Regents of the State University for 1927-1928, page 95, we read: 

* 

“George Wingfield Gift for Building Retaining Wall on Orr 

Ditch—$4,846.56.” 

In the coming edition of the Biennial Report of the Regents of the State 

University there will appear a statement to the following effect: (Its 
accuracy may in the meantime be checked in the Comptroller’s Office on 

the University campus.) 
i 

“* * * A further gift to the University by Regent Wingfield is 
represented by his payment of the University’s share of the 
W. P. A. Project now being completed on the campus. This is 
embodied in his personal donation to the University on March 
21st, 1938, of the sum of $6,381.06.” 

Mr. Wingfield has demonstrated a deep interest in the welfare of the Uni- 
versity and attended 22 of the last 26 (the total for the last two years) 
Business Meetings of the Board of Regents. 

For a period of over 10 years Mr. Wingfield co operated faithfully with all 
the other members of the Board. He used his good efforts in arousing and 
developing favorable interests to the great advantage of the University on 
the part of individuals not otherwise connected with the Institution. His 
practical business knowledge and ability have been of inestimable value. 

The correctness of all these statements can easily be determined by the 
specific references noted, or by direct inquiry of any or all of the members 
of the Board of Regents. 

The above quotations for your convenience, as well as the other state- 
ments of facts, were prepared by a committee composed of: 

Members of the Board of Regents (not including Mr. Wingfield) 
Professors at the University 
Members of the Alumni Association 

In view of the above, should Mr. Wingfield’s effective efforts in the best interests of the 
University, as well as his personal donations to all the citizens of the StateTn this connec- tion, be repudiated at the coming election? It is for you to decide Tim office of Reeent is 
non-partisan and the members serve without salary 
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All expenses connected with this publication were met by a group of business men of the state 
as a mark of their loyaly to the University of Nevada. 


